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Editorial /Opinion
C.C.Reader

Winter Editorial
The C.C. Reader is dedicated to promote Campus Community Involvement,

School Spirit, and Overall Positive Mental Attitude.
There have been several things happening at Capitol that have not received

proper recognition:
LIBRARY -- Mr. Charles Townley has been working hard to improve the

Heindel Library. He is doing a very good job towards meeting student and
faculty needs within his budget.

VENDORVILLE -- The Vendorville Subcommittee of the Campus Beautifica-
tion Committee has something to be happy about. University Provost Edward
Eddy seems to have been impressed by remarks by SGA President Rosanne M.
Rosenberger concerning the renovation of vendorville. Although an official
announcement has notyet been released, chances are good that Vendorville will
be fully renovated by next year.

Parking Regulations -- The Capitol Campus Vehicle Regulations have been
changed over term break in response to a "Letter to the Editor" in the C.C.
Reader November 20, 1980. The changes were mainly a correction of a
"proofreader error" in the old rules and the addition of a sentence informing
resident students who want restricted registration for their vehicles that a 50
cent fee will be charged to defray the cost of the sticker.

Student Center -- The majority of Capitol's Student Leaders feel that
something should be done to make the Student Center a center for students.
Currently there are few incentives students to use this facility. Jim Kerns, Bob
Hessenthaler, Tish Whalen, Ken Aducci, Tom Spinella, Rhonda Wolf, Lisa
Schaeffer, and Bill Becker deserve full student support in their efforts to improve
the Student Center.

SGA CONSTITUTION -- SGA Vice President David J Austin is currently
chairing a student committee which is revising the SGA Constitution. A majority
vote from at least 10% of the student body is required to approve the document.

STUDENT TYPEWRITER -- The Student Government has purchased two
electric IBMtypewriters for general student use. One typewriter has been placed
in the Library, while the other will be placed in W-110 soon.

STUDENT AFFAIRS STAFF -

very concerned about students.
How many people remember Lee Levan? Not Many
Lee Levan was SGA President at Capitol ten years ago (1970-71). He lived in

Reading, where he attended Albright Central Catholic High School in 1964. He
attended Albright College from 1964to 1966.After working for a few years, Lee
chose to continue his education by attending Capitol.

As a student leader, Lee had some responsible goals. These included an
auditing of student parking fees, making SGA a student service, giving more
recognition to blacks and women, organizing a major spring concert, and electing
Milton Shapp Governor of Pennsylvania [everyone is entitled to one mistake).

The point is this -- Lee Levan is no longera student at Capitol Campus, but his
pioneering spirit of dedication and service remains in the hearts of us all.

One additional thought.

- The members of the Student Affairs Staff are

There are many students that we go to class with every day who will soon be
"LeeLevans" in our personal lives -- forgotten, unrecognized, unloved, etc. Let us
respect our fellow students as colleagues, friends, and special individuals.
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